
From: Kusuma Ravichand <ravichand@bheltry.co.in> 
Date: Sun, Jul 27, 2014 at 3:14 PM 
Subject: Re: For your appreciation letter 
To: Delhi Delivery <delhidelivery@agarwalpackers.com> 
 

Dear Suresh from Agarwal packers & movers,  
 
We have received the delivery of household goods(From trichy to rajahmundry) and i would like 
to thank you for your timely response which enabled us to prepare for the delivery and i 
appreciate your effort in delivering the goods on the committed date (i.e, today(sunday)). I am 
happy with your work in delivering fragile items with enough care .  
 
With Regards,  
K Ravichand  
BHEL Trichy  


